
WAIR
MUTUAL BROADCASTING SYSTEM THE BLUE NETWORK
PEPPER BUILDING  WINSTON-SALEM, NORTH CAROLINA

February 15, 1943

Mr. hermit Geary
RFD #2
Walnutport, Pa.

Dear Yr. Geary:

Thank you very much for your letter of
February 10th reporting reception of
NAIR during our test period on Tuesday
morning, November 10, 1942.

The report you sent us agrees with our
station log.

Yours very truly,

RADIO STATION ',,L>IR

George D.
Ifianager
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DO NOT UNDERESTIMATE YOUR INVISIBLE AUDIENCE


